
 

MRS. GEORGE F. 
MEYER SCHOLARSHIP 

FOR TRANSFER STUDENT 
MAJORING IN ENGINEERING  
A $5,000 scholarship for the 2012-2013 Academic 

Year will be awarded to an undergraduate engineering 

student who has obtained or transferred a minimum 

3.0 grade point average. The Mrs. George F. Meyer 

Scholarship is academic, merit based scholarship 

intended for a transfer student majoring in 

Engineering who is committed to the success of 

Women in Engineering. If there are no available 

transfer students majoring in Engineering, the award 

will be open to any student in Engineering, with the 

intent to support students who are committed to the 

success of Women in Engineering.  

 To apply please submit a resume, unofficial 

transcript, and a 500-word statement that outlines your 

interest in pursuing an Engineering degree, including 

your thoughts about the importance of diversity in 

engineering, as well as your post-graduate career 

goals.  

Applications due: November 16, 2012 

Submit completed application via email to  
Dr. Susan Martin, Associate Director 

Center for Women in Technology, Room ITE 452  
Email: susan@umbc.edu 
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